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NOTIFICATION OF RIGHTS
UNDER FERPA
File a Complaint
The right to file a complaint with the U.S. Department of Education
concerning alleged failures by the university to comply with the
requirements of FERPA. The office that administers FERPA is:

Family Policy Compliance Office
U.S. Department of Education
400 Maryland Avenue SW 
Washington, D.C. 20202-4605


